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2022-2023 1st Term Writing (2) 

 

6H(12) (Lam Ming Chun) 

10th January,2023 

Dear Principal Lo, 

We are writing because the Student Union would like to help Helping 

people For New Life Association to raise money for the underprivileged 

people in Hong Kong. We think our ideas will help solve some problems 

for them. 

 

The underprivileged people in Hong Kong often suffer from starvation 

because they are too poor to buy food. Also, they have many health issues 

because they cannot afford to buy medicine or go to some private hospitals 

for medical treatment and it is too expensive for them to see a doctor. 

Moreover, the poor children usually have low academic performance 

because they face difficulties in learning but they cannot afford to pay for 

a tutor and they do not have enough money to buy books, stationery or 

computers.  

 

We want to collect food and send it to the people who are in need in order 

to offer food assistance. We would also like to donate money to charity to 

let the charity send doctors, medicine and educational materials to the 

underprivileged families in order to offer them with medical treatment and 

educational support. 

 

We hope you will be able to help us organize the charity events. 

 

Your sincerely, 
Tayo Lam 
Chairman of the Student Union 

 


